
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

May 20, 2024

TOPIC: Approval of Central Office Paving Phase I 

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation from the Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran Realpoint, to 
approve Nagle Paving Company, located in Novi, Michigan for the Central Office Phase 
I paving project in the total amount of $980,738, which includes contingency, and 
authorize the Superintendent or her designee to negotiate and execute final contracts.

RATIONALE:

This is a planned sinking fund project that will take place over the summer of 2024. It is 
phase one of potentially six to repave the Central Office Complex asphalt. The paving at 
the Central Office Complex is very old and in poor condition and is need of replacement.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Sinking Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached


